
 

 

21 December 2018 

 

 

Director, Scheduling Project Management 

Regulatory Engagement and Planning Branch 

Regulatory Practice and Support Division 

Therapeutic Goods Administration 

PO Box 100 

WODEN ACT 2606 

 

 

Dear Committee,  

 

Response to regulatory options for appropriate access and safety controls for alkyl nitrites 

 

The Eros Association is Australia’s industry association for adults-only retail, wholesale, 

media and entertainment. 

 

We are grateful that the TGA has sought public feedback on their proposal to reschedule 

alkyl nitrite products and appreciate the opportunity to provide an industry perspective. 

 

Impact of Rescheduling on Adults-Only Retailers 

 

As was noted in the Consultation Paper unscheduled alkyl nitrites are currently being 

sold at adults-only retail stores for industrial and personal care use including acting as a 

leather cleaning and lubricating product. 

 

As was noted in our original submission to the TGA,1 we believe that rescheduling alkyl 

nitrite products to Schedule 9 is disproportionate to the risk of misuse and unnecessarily 

penalises retailers for consumer misuse. 

 

A Smarter Regulatory Approach to Sex Related Products 

 

It is Eros’ position that the current regulation of sexual health products and what are 

colloquially known as ‘sexual enhancers’ is currently ineffective and is increasing the 

risks to Australian consumers. 

 

                                                      
1 Eros Association Submission dated 3 October 2018 






